
Dear Parents,  

The Summer term 2 has got off with a blast of warm weather which I hope you 

are all enjoying safely with your family.   

Our Home Learning tasks for the next fortnight look slightly different, so I 

wanted to explain about them briefly.   

• The English is a different format to the work which has previously been 

set. Each week is split into four lessons which focus on reading, writing, 

spellings or grammar. Your child should complete one activity per day 

and some of the activities will take as little as ten minutes to complete. 

The reading material which is needed can be found at the end of the 

work pack. Again, you do not need to print this out work pack out; 

answers can be completed on pieces of paper.  

• The Maths is a different format to the work previously set as it has been 

placed into a Bingo grid. I know many children are using My Maths so 

please continue to do so.  

• Finally, I have uploaded another Home Learning Menu with lots of topic 

ideas attached for your child to complete.  Please note they do not need 

to complete every task. Please take pictures of your creations and send 

me them via office@stjohntheevangelist.org.uk or the school’s Facebook 

page. 

Stay safe and enjoy your time together.  

Mrs Peacock 😊 
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